
caltrain.com/PassForward

Contract Information:

PROGRAM OVERVIEW
The Pass Forward Program began in 2021 to diversify ridership and increase access to the 
Caltrain system. Caltrain has launched a program that allows Go Pass subscribers to donate 
unused passes to a network of qualified community-serving organizations. Recipients of the 
Pass Forward Program are able to ride the Caltrain at no personal cost over the course of the 
calendar year.

Our goal is to expand access to the Caltrain system for riders along the corridor.

The program seeks to help traditionally under-represented groups, such as equity priority 
communities and essential workers to bypass barriers to the Caltrain system.

These donations reduce beneficiaries’ travel costs and increase their job opportunities 
as their range of travel increases. A donated pass will allow these groups to enjoy all the 
benefits of a world-class transit system.

HOW TO ENROLL:

Meet with                                                          at 
to learn more and if you qualify.

Take the Survey Link provided by the

You’ll meet up with them to get a Clipper® card!

And tap as soon as you can to ride the line!
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